
10/06/2021 

MR Michael Lacobbe 
- 31 Bangaroo ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 
josiei@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I have the same objections as the last DA application which was withdrawn for this property. 

I have lived here for 45 years and have seen this road get worse and worse, with traffic danger.

I have had many close calls in my time here and now have learnt how to avoid getting hit from 
the cars speeding up and down the hill.

People will also get more frustrated on the road. Currently when I reverse out my driveway i 
cannot see the cars coming up and down Bangaroo st.

With this childcare it will create more problems and driver confusion on this already busy street.

It will also bring more noise to this quiet suburb.

The additional bin collections will also be a problem on this narrow road.

Mick
31 Bangaroo Street,
North Balgowlah, NSW, 2093 

Sent: 10/06/2021 11:26:31 AM
Subject: Online Submission


